
May 2, 2012

Al Perry
34 Elm Avenue
Richford, VT  05476

Dear Al:

I was glad to hear your name on the WCAX news last night, and wanted to write you a quick 
note of congratulations. That’s great news about Ken. 

As a father myself, I know that the accomplishments of our children are almost more 
meaningful than our own, so I can imagine how proud you must be. It’s also inspiring to see a 
Vermont family so highly honored for service to others. 

Please pass along my congratulations to Ken, and I hope you’ll stop by and say hello the next 
time you’re in Montpelier. 

Sincerely,

Phil Scot


